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The due diligence process  

 

Following a period from 2 to 23 October 2015 in which all interested investors could submit 

indication of interest to subscribe for new ordinary shares of Petrokemija, Plc., the 

Company received a number of statements of intention as well as requests for conducting 

the due diligence procedure of the Company business. 

The Supervisory Board of Petrokemija, Plc. at its session of 24 November 2015 gave 

consent to the Management for conducting the in-depth analysis of Petrokemija and 

opening of data rooms in accordance with the established data sheets and previously 

signed confidentiality agreements. The due diligence process will be carried out in the 

period from 1 to 21 December 2015. 

 

 

 
Source: 
Petrokemija, Plc. Kutina 
Fertilizer Company 
Aleja Vukovar 4, 44320 Kutina 
Phone: +385 44 647 270 
Fax: + 385 44 680 882 
e-mail: uprava@petrokemija.hr 
web: www.petrokemija.hr   

 

 

mailto:uprava@petrokemija.hr

